
 

 

 

 

 

 
10th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 9 Parent and Carer Information Evening 

 

I hope that your child has had a fantastic start to the school year. 

We would like to invite you to a Year 9 Parent and Carer Information Evening on Thursday 2nd 
November at 6pm in the Main Hall. 

The aim of this evening is to impart useful information as Year 9 continue their education at 
John Mason School. 

It will cover topics such as: Key members of staff, English and Maths, Mental Health, Personal 
Development (PSHE), Celebration, Recognition and Extracurricular Opportunities as well as 
recommendations for families for the rest of the year ahead. Multiple members of staff, 
including Mr West, Headteacher, will be speaking at this event and we will be available to 
answer your questions afterwards. 

We look forward to seeing as many families of Year 9 students as possible.  

Best wishes, 

 

Chris Fulwell 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Director of Key Stage 3 
John Mason School 


